
 

 
 
16th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are at the end of another academic year. I can’t quite believe it. I must thank you 
all for your kindness over the year and your support with learning in school and at 
home. It has shown what a real family we are here in Northern Moor. 
 
I am sure you are wondering about September. 
 
At the moment I plan to keep entrance and exit to the site as it is currently. We do 
not know what will happen in the next few weeks. I think if we keep things as they 
are then we will all know where we are up to for now. 
 
At the end of August I will email you with all the information for the new school year 
and I am staying with the protocol of no school bags (only reading folders) and no 
personal items (so there is no need to buy pencils/ pencil cases etc). 
We all know the virus has not gone away so I think we will stick with what has 
worked for us so far. 
I will let you know if masks will still be required on site in the letter in August. 
 
We have had some transition today with the children and they have met their new 
teachers (either outside or on Zoom) and I think they are all ready and looking 
forward to the next part of their journey here at Saint Aidan’s. 
 
For our Y6 children, who have been an absolute joy to have in our school, we wish 
them well as they move on and congratulate them on their achievements and their 
beautiful assembly. 
 
Fr Nick popped in today and asked me to pass on his very best wishes for the 
Summer Holidays. 
 

Pope Francis says ‘Our life spreads light when it is given in service. The 
secret of joy is living to serve.’ 
 
We hope that we have served our community well this year and on behalf of the 
governors and all the staff I wish you a happy holidays and look forward to seeing 
you back here on Thursday 2nd September 2021. 

 
May God Bless you and your families, 
 
Sarah Yates 
Head Teacher 
 
 

Love God ,Love one Another 


